Senior Executive Officer,

Planning and Strategic Infrastructure Department,
Fingal County Council,

County Hall,

Main Street,

Swords,

Co. Dublin.

7" February 2020

Re: Proposed Variation No. 2 of the Fingal Development Plan 2017-2023

Dear Sir/Madam,

NTA

Udaras Naisitunta lompair
National Transport Authority

Dun Scéine, Lana Fhearchair
Baile Atha Cliath 2, D02 WT20

Dun Scéine, Harcourt Lane
Dublin 2, DO2 WT20

t 01879 8300

info@nationaltransport.ie
www.nationaltransport.ie

The National Transport Authority (the “NTA”) have reviewed the proposed draft variation to the

County Development Plan.

The NTA notes the contents of the proposed Variation No. 2 to the Fingal Development Plan which
responds to the publication of Project Ireland 2040: National Planning Framework (NPF) and the
Eastern and Midland Regional Assembly (EMRA) Regional Spatial and Economic Strategy (RSES).

Yours sincerely,

Michael MacAree
Head of Strategic Planning
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